
 

 

Nothing means more to Main Street Marina than our guests, both those who’ve enjoyed 

visiting us and those we’ve yet to meet, so we’re reaching out to let everyone know what we’re 

doing to address the potential health threat presented by coronavirus (COVID-19.)   

 

We assure you that the Marina, our boats - the Landing Princess & the Lake Queen - and the 

Paddlewheel, our restaurant and lounge, have always been well-maintained and incredibly 

clean, however, even with the diligence we already employ, we’ve taken steps above and 

beyond to ensure that all areas of Main Street Marina are kept as sanitary as possible.  

 

We’re happy to share some additional details of the plan we’ve implemented to protect 

everyone to the best of our ability, and in accordance with guidelines presented by the CDC, 

WHO, and local health officials.  Here at Main Street Marina, we’ve educated our staff on 

the increased importance of thorough handwashing and keeping their workstations clean. 

They’ve also been asked to monitor their own health and to protect themselves and others by 

staying home when they’re sick.  Additionally, we’re making sure that all restroom facilities are 

routinely inspected so that everything needed to keep hands clean is readily available. Most 

importantly, we send our heartfelt thoughts and prayers to all those affected by coronavirus and 

ask that every business owner join us in taking the necessary precautions to protect their guests 

and communities. 

 

With our continued attention to being prepared, including educating ourselves on the virus and 

staying abreast of news pertinent to its potential threat, we’re confident that our entire property 

will continue to be safe. Please know that we’re always available to answer questions, and we 

look forward to seeing our loyal guests and new friends enjoying themselves here in Branson at 

Main Street Marina! 


